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Boeing and CIT Aerospace, a business unit of CIT Group, Inc., today announced the leasing company's order for
five 787-8 Dreamliners. Deliveries are scheduled to begin in 2012.

CIT Group Inc., a leading global provider of commercial and consumer finance solutions, joins a growing number
of airlines and lessors to order the all-new, advanced-technology airplane.
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